
 

21st April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Young Citizens Challenge – Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th May 2023 

We have been invited to take part in the ‘Young Citizens Challenge’ on Tuesday 23rd and 

Wednesday 24th May 2023.It will be a half-day session in the afternoon at the Fire station, 

Bromsgrove. The programme is encouraged by the West Mercia Police and aims to encourage 

young people to think about their personal safety and the safety of others as they face a range 

of different situations. They will also participate in small group challenges and will be 

encouraged to discuss real life scenarios.  

6RM, 6BA and half of 6AY will take part on Tuesday 23rd May, leaving school at 11:30am and 

arriving back at 3pm. 

6JDe, 6EC, The Den and half of 6AY will take part on Wednesday 24th May, leaving school at 

11:30am and arriving back at 3pm.  

Pupils must bring a packed lunch on this day as we will be eating when we arrive. Those 

entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with a lunch. 

Please fill in the form via the link below to give permission for your child to take part.  

https://forms.office.com/e/1Eh4EYHST0  

If you have any questions or queries, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs A Young 

Year 6 Leader 
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